
 

 

Town Administrator Report, April 25, 2022 

• Confidential Mediation with USDA is ongoing.  
• IT bid came back with one bid. I checked references and would like to have you approve us going 

with CM Geeks at $23,280 annually. Currently we pay Paragus approximately $35,000.00 for 11 
hours a month and we go over every month and have to pay double time. CM Geeks is 24/7/365 

• Vadar is ongoing with collector software migration. 
• Town audit is still ongoing. Staff continues to assist with documentation. Hoping for it to be 

complete by the end of April or first week of May. 
• You Tube for viewing meetings at home has been created. We have a scheduled date for 

hardware installation of May 10 & 11. Meetings are live. Please check the website for URL 
• Level 1 Budgets should be completed soon for your review. Meeting with Finance Committee 

4/26/22   
• We are getting LOTS of calls regarding the proposal at Zen Acre Farms. There is no formal 

proposal in front of the Planning Board as of yet. We understand that most of the community is 
not in favor of it. We have relayed all of this to the Planning Board. Please monitor their agendas 
when and IF it does get submitted.  

Thank you, 

 

Nicole 


